Henry Jamison IV and Leslie Jamison CERTIFIED MAIL
216 Monterey Rd 7020 1290 0002 1989 6303

Palm Beach, FL 33480

June 18, 2024 RECEIVED
Mr. Abraham Fogel JUN 26 2024
Town of Palm Beach

) . L TOWN OF PALM BEACH
Planning, Zoning & Building Department PZB DEPARTMENT

360 South County Road
Palm Beach, FL 33480

Subject: Property placed “under consideration” for Landmark designation
216 Monterey Rd, Palm Beach

We received the certified letter from Abraham Fogel dated May 31, 2024 and understand
that our property located at 216 Monterey Rd was placed “under consideration” for
Landmark designation by the Landmarks Preservation Commission (LPC) during its
regularly scheduled meeting on May 22, 2024.

We as the sole owners of the property are hundred percent opposed to the property
receiving a Landmark designation.

We have never wanted to own a landmarked property. When we were looking to purchase a
Palm Beach property in 2000, we intentionally only searched for non-landmarked
properties and specifically selected 216 Monterey Rd because it was not a landmarked

property.

Sincefe

JamispnflV 7Z
(s,

Leslie Jamison

cc:  Wayne Bergman, Director of Planning, Zoning and Building
Sue Patterson, Chairman, Landmarks Preservation Commission
Friederike Mittner, Design and Preservation Manager
Janet Murphy & Emily Stillings, Staff Historic Preservation Consultants



